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August 14, 1975 

Mr. Richard Sallevold 
Chief District Ennineer 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
4735 E. Marginal Way South 
SeettleOlashinoton 98134 

Dear Dick: 

At the July 25th, 1975 Coos Bey meeting of the Pacific Northwest 
Waterways Association, the Flood Control Committee highly recom-
mended the Skagit River Le,eves, Upper Baker -Dam projec_and -4000PIP 
udy on the Sauk River. 

We are oning to push this and have already asked our two Senators 
and Connressmen to support us. Senator Jackson has already sent 
in the request and I am trying to follow up on this. 

Where are we and what further needs-to be done? 

I have asked tike Stewart 	of- Senator Magnuson's Staff, to head this 
up but have not heard from him yet. Will be calling him real soon. N" 

Any information would he appreciated. 

'Cordiall yours, 
(:, 

f 	 .4 

George M. Dynes 
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